
        

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Town of Marathon Awards First Round of COVID Recovery Funds 

 

Marathon, ONTARIO, June 10, 2020– The Town of Marathon COVID-19 Economic Recovery 

Fund Granting Committee held its inaugural meetings on June 8 and 9 and have awarded $43,000 

in funds to the following businesses:  

- Styles for You - $5,000 
- Souckey Chiropractic Plus - $5,000 
- Beautiful You Esthetics - $5,000 
- Marathon Classic Coffee - $5,000 
- Biloxy’s - $3,000 
- Marathon Mercury Printers - $3,000 
- EME Paralegal Services - $3,000 
- Robin’s  - $3,000 
- Enrico Golden Scissors - $2,500 
- Superior First Aid Services - $2,500 
- Amber Chenier Massage Therapist - $2,500 
- May’s Gifts - $2,500 
- JB Creative Design - $1,000 
 
“Our Council has fully supported economic development since we took office. Our local 

businesses are the backbone of our local economy and have our full support. These funds will 

help them bounce back from COVID-19.” states Mayor Rick Dumas.   

The COVID-19 Economic Recovery Fund was established to support Marathon businesses by 

providing a non-repayable contribution to local, small and medium sized businesses who have 

been negatively impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
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For more information, please contact: 

 

Mayor Rick Dumas    Daryl Skworchinski, CAO/Clerk  
(807) 229-6842    (807) 228-0059 


